

11th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Uniform and Equipment

At Wordsley we have always prided ourselves on how smart our pupils look. Visitors to school also frequently comment upon the high standards of uniform they witness as they walk around school. As the weather begins to turn a little colder, please can I ask for your support in ensuring pupils continue to meet our high standards both in terms of their uniform and equipment.

The link below will take you to the Uniform page of the school website.

https://www.wordsleyschool.co.uk/parents/uniform/

In addition to the information contained on the website, please note that pupils are not permitted to wear hoodies (this includes on the way to and from school), leggings or tracksuit bottoms. The only piercings allowed are ear piercings – pupils are allowed to wear one earring in each ear (these should not be dangly/big looped earrings). False nails/nail extensions and false eyelashes are also not permitted.

Equipment

The majority of pupils attend school well equipped. As a reminder, pupils should carry the following items:

- Blue or black pen at least 2
- Green pen so that pupils may make corrections to their work
- Pencil
- Ruler
- Eraser
- Sharpener
- Scientific calculator

In Years 7-9 pupils are also expected to carry their reading book, so a school bag is essential.

We run a stationery shop every Monday and Tuesday break in the school library. Pupils are able to purchase a wide variety of stationery, with pens priced at 20p.

Should you require any support with uniform or equipment please get in touch with Reception, who will pass your details onto the Pastoral Support Worker linked to your child's year group.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Deputy Headteacher

BELIEVE • ACHIEVE • INSPIRE